
UNITED	STATES	BANKRUPTCY	COURT	

EASTERN	DISTRICT	OF	MICHIGAN	

	

NOTICE	OF	COURT	HOLIDAY	CLOSING(S)	
	

Please	take	notice	that	the	United	States	Bankruptcy	Court	for	the	Eastern	District	of	
Michigan	will	be	closed	on	the	following	days:	
	

Thursday,	November	28,	2013	
Friday,	November	29,	2013	

Wednesday,	December	25,	2013	
Wednesday,	January	1,	2014	

	
For	an	emergency,	please	call	313‐234‐5656.	

	
	

	
	
	
Date:	November	15,	2013	 	 Katherine	B.	Gullo	

Clerk	of	Court	

 

 


